
PAVING UPGRADE TO AFFECT 
CAMPUS ACCESS  SEPT. 1-6 

Phase Three, the construction of Pavilion 3, is well underway. An 
internal traffic restriction is set to begin on Monday, Sept. 1 
which will affect patient, visitor and team member access points.

The parkway between the Pavilion 3 construction area and MOB 1 will be undergoing paving. Parking 

will not be permitted in the lot during paving, with the main door access for patients, visitors and team 

members having limited accessibility. 

Valet will set up a temporary shuttle stop in front of the Support Services Building to accommodate 

MOB 1 visitors, with the MOB 1 back door entrance serving as the building entry. Badge entry-only 

access will be suspended during normal business hours throughout the paving timeline.

This restriction is expected to affect MOB 1 access from Monday, Sept. 1 to 
Saturday, Sept. 6. Please allow extra time when entering and leaving the 
campus during this time.

Stay tuned to Pulse News and the HonorHealth Medical Staff newsletter for additional updates.




